
Meeting Date 27.01.23 
 

Present:  

• Year 2 

• Year 4 

• Year 5 

•  

Pupil voice:  
 

Children wanted to know if we will be taking part in cycle to school month in march. I told them 
that we would be but we will also be encouraging everyone to scooter/cycle/walk to school.  
 
Y2 wanted to know if playground crew were going to return to the yard as they had not been on the KS1 yard 
for a couple of days. – Y5 said they were doing it but some children had been off school.  
 
Y4 said they liked the attendance rewards and wanted to keep the attendance  trophy in school assembly 
time./  
 
 
 

Next steps:  

• Pupils are to go and ask their class about how they normally get to school and do 
they enjoy taking part in the cycle to school week/month.  

 
 

Any other business:  
 
 
 

Date of next meeting:  
10.02.23  

 


